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SWOSU Tuba and Euphonium Christmas
Concert Set for Monday
12.04.2007

Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s 12th annual Tuba/Euphonium Christmas
concert will be staged this Monday, December 10, on the Weatherford campus.

The concert, sponsored by the SWOSU Department of Music, features tuba and

euphonium players from the 8th grade to adult. Everyone is welcome to participate in
the actual concert as well as attend as a spectator.

Registration, which is free, will begin at 4 p.m. in the SWOSU Fine Arts Center lobby. 
The 4:15 p.m. rehearsal and 6 p.m. concert will be held in SWOSU Fine Arts Center
Auditorium.

For information, please call the SWOSU Music Office at 580.774.3708, Dr. Terry
Segress at 580.774.3175 or Dr. Robert Chambers at 580.774.3719.


